
 

12th November 
2021 

Week 9 at Stedham 
Another busy week at Stedham with assemblies dedicated to Anti-
Bullying week and a special Remembrance event on Thursday. 
Thanks to our readers Jacob, Olivia and Bethany who read 
beautifully.  

It was lovely to have John, an ex-pupil who is also a war veteran, 
drop by and share some of his stories of being at Stedham Primary 
during the war. The children were fascinated to hear that, during an 
air raid, his class had to put on their gas masks and take refuge in 
the air raid shelter which was positioned next to the hut. We could 
have asked questions all day! 

Congratulations to those children who took part in the hockey 
tournament at MRC.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next week should be an 
eventful week with Mr 
Noble returning to teach Hedgehogs. It will be great to have him 
back. The children are also excited about planning a fun ‘Children 
in Need’ Day on Friday. More details on this will follow next week. 

 

Have a great weekend, 

Malcolm Meaby 

 

 

 

 Dates for your diary 
19/11/21 Children in Need Day 

10/12/2021 Christmas Jumper 
day. 

14/12/2021 Nativity service at 
Stedham 

 

 

Stedham 
Weekly news. 

Don’t forget to follow the school on Facebook and Twitter: 

@schoolstedham 

 

Congratulations! 
 

In our Friday assembly we 
celebrated the achievements 
of the following ‘Stars of the 

Week’: 
 

William Puttock 
Matthew Puttock   
Bethany Rhodes 

  
 
 
 
 



 

 

What’s happened this week? 
 

 

 

 

 

Hedgehogs Class 

This week Hedgehogs have been continuing 
their literacy lessons on The Matchbox Diary. 
They have made a beautiful treasure box 
which links to the class text. In science they 
have been learning about the bones in our 
body by labelling a skeleton. 

 

Rabbits Class 

This week Rabbits class have been enjoying 
learning to count one more and one less / 2 
more and 2 less. It was lovely to see the 
children jump on the chalk numberline in the 
EYFS outside area. They have loved their 
new text: ‘Naughty Bus’ and have written 
sentences using ‘and’ and ‘but’. 

 

 

We also have access to TTRockstars and 
Numbots, so the children can practice their 
times tables and numberbonds. 

 

 

Foxes Class 

 

 

 

Foxes have had an exciting week learning 
how to simplify fractions. The class quickly 
realised that a good knowledge of 
timestables was important to master 
fractions. Don’t forget to keep practicing at 
home using Times Tables Rockstars. They 
made a very creative window poppy display 
which was admired by John. 

 

 

 

 

Phonics Bug Club! 

 Don’t forget to access Phonics Bug Club, to 
support your child with reading at home. 

 

Times Table Rockstars 
and Numbots! 
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